Dear [Recipient's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. As we embark on the development of our strategic plan for [Nonprofit Organization's Name], we are reaching out to gather valuable input from our esteemed community stakeholders.

Your insights and experiences are crucial in shaping our future direction and ensuring that we effectively meet the needs of those we serve. We would greatly appreciate it if you could take a few moments to share your thoughts on the following:

- Your vision for [Nonprofit Organization's Name] over the next 3-5 years
- Areas where you believe we can improve our services
- New initiatives or programs that you think we should consider
- Any challenges you perceive that we should address

Please feel free to reply to this email or reach out to us at [Contact Information] by [Deadline]. Your feedback is invaluable, and we look forward to your thoughts.

Thank you for your continued support and dedication to our mission.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]
[Your Position]
[Nonprofit Organization's Name]
[Contact Information]